
  

KING GEORGE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

January 2025 

Art Feher – Principal  Phone Number - 306-763-7571 
Marti White – Vice Principal  Fax Number – 306-764-9060 
Attendance – 1-833-309-1241            School Messenger App, or http://go.schoolmessenger.com 
Website: https://kg.srsd119.caInstagram: kinggeorgesrpsd      Facebook: kinggeorgeelementary 
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Ribbon Skirt/Shirt 
Day 
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Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
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Clan Shirt Day 
 
 
 
 

Basketball @ King 
George 

10 
Grade K/1S & 5/6S 
Little Red 
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15 
Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 

 
Clan Shirt Day 

 

16 
 
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Basketball @ 
Riverside 

17 
Grade 1V & 6/7C 
Little Red 
 
 
 
 
Staff & Student 
Pancake Breakfast 
8:30AM-9:15AM 

  
20 21 

 
22 
Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
 
 
SCC Meeting @ 
6:30pm 

23 
   
 
 

Clan Shirt Day 
 
 
 

Basketball @ King 
George 

24 
 Grade 3D & 4/5CR 
Little Red 

 

27 
  

28 
  
 

29 
Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
 
Clan Shirt Day 

 
Family Fun Night 
5:30-7:00pm 

 
 

30 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report Cards 
 
Basketball @ King 
George 

31 
 
PLC Day 
 
NO CLASSES 

 Class Times: 8:25-11:40am, 12:30-3:00pm 
 
 

Happy New Year.  First day of School is January 6, 2025 

http://go.schoolmessenger.com/
https://kg.srsd119.ca/
https://www.pngall.com/pancake-png/download/46405
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 
 

 As we head into January 2025, we would like to begin with a refreshing look into the 
New Year. We have all experienced challenges in 2024 and hope that we can look 
forward to new beginnings. 
The weather will be returning to monthly averages so please have your child dress 
appropriately. 
New units will begin, and many other activities will take place. Make sure students 
are always coming prepared and ready to go whether it is academics or for the fun 
things we do at school. Please note that missing school 3 days a month or more leads 
to students underachieving or falling behind. Let’s all pull together to have students 
attend consistently. Please look for report cards which will be coming out at the end 
of the month. 
Our next School Community Council Meeting is on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 @ 
6:30 pm. 
Thank you all to those that came to watch the Christmas Concert. A big thank you 
goes to our staff for making this evening happen. We will be holding more events in 
the gym before the end of the school year so please watch for more information. 
Have a good month! 
 
Mr. Art Feher  
Principal 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. A. Feher 
Principal 
King George Public School 

 
 

 Please Note: 
 

 
1. Always avoid the staff parking lot on 23rd Street. Students can 

get dropped off and picked up near the sidewalk. 
 

2. When dropping off students before the beginning of the day, 
please drop them off at their recess door. When it is cold 
outside, we have teachers at the door letting them in. The 
front door becomes very busy at the start and end of the day. 
If students are late, they are asked to come through the front 
door. 

 
3. There are days where approximately 40 students are late. 

This makes the office very busy, and students may be missed 
when they come in and they miss valuable instruction time. 
Reminder that classes begin at 8:25 am and 12:30 pm in the 
afternoon. 

 
 
 



  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

King George School will be focusing on 
nutrition this year.  Please limit the amount 
of fast food that comes into the school for 
lunch as we already have a canteen lunch 
available every Thursday. Healthy meals 
make students focus and learn at a better 
rate. 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 
KING GEORGE CANTEEN 

 

 Introducing the All-New King George Canteen! 
Menu: 
- Cheese Pizza: $3.00 per slice 
- Pepperoni Pizza: $3.00 per slice 
- Chips: $1.50 
- Hot Rods 1.50 
- Water 1.00 
- Juice Box: $1.00 
- Chocolate Milk: $2.00 
- Meal Deal $5.00 
 Pre-Orders: 
The Canteen will be held on Thursdays.  Pre-orders will be taken for 
Grades K-2 students only.  Grade 3-8 will order from the canteen directly. 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Program Enhancement Fees 
 

The school, along with the SCC, implemented Program Enhancement fees for this 
year. $15.00 for pre-k and k students, $30.00 for students in grade 1-8 up to a total 
of $75.00 per family.   
 
Your Fees can be paid by cash or check at the school office or through the School 
Cash Online which you will find following the steps outlined below: 
 
Go the the Sask Rivers web site: SRSD119.ca 
Click on Parents 
Click on School Cash Online 
Follow the directions to set up your account and getting started. 
 
  
 

SCC Message 
 

Unfortunately, SCC had to postpone the Christmas concert raffle/silent auction.  We are 
hoping to have one at the school literacy night (Family Fun Night) on January 29th, 2024.  If 
anyone has donations, please let SCC know.  
  
SCC wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday season.  Our next SCC meeting is on January 
22nd, 2024, all parents/guardians are welcome to come! 
  
Sincerely, 
Christine Koroll, SCC Chair 

  
 

 
 

  

Reminder….When entering the school you need to remove your outdoor 
shoes/boots.   
Lets help Mr. Davidson and Mr. Elmer keep our school clean. 

If you are unsure if busses will be running or not, get the "Remind" app on 
your phone.  Get up to the minute information regarding weather and if 
your SRPSD bus is running that day. 
 


